
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

If blood tests were ordered for your child, results may take one week or longer to return.  

You may email in one week’s time to inquire about laboratory results.  If you do not 

receive a reply in 3-4 days time, you can email your request again. 

 

For urgent allergy or immunology issues related to your child’s care, you may call the 

Allergy/Immunology office (617 355-6117) to speak to a nurse, or after hours, to a 

physician. 

 

For any medical emergencies, you should call 911. 

 

If additional records or testing has been requested from an outside facility, please fax or 

mail documents to: 

 

 

 

  

John Lee, MD 

john.lee@childrens.harvard.edu 

 

Fegan 6, Division of Allergy/Immunology 

Children’s Hospital, Boston 

300 Longwood Avenue 

Boston, MA 02115 

Fax 800 916-6076 

 

www.AllergyHome.org 

 

 

 


